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Notice Regarding Postponement of the Temporary Closure  

of Kawamura Memorial DIC Museum of Art 

 

In our timely disclosure dated August 27, 2024, titled “Interim Report on Advice from the Corporate Value 

Improvement Committee Regarding Operation of the Kawamura Memorial DIC Museum of Art, Matters 

Discussed by the Board of Directors and the Board’s Future Actions,” DIC Corporation announced that the 

Kawamura Memorial DIC Museum of Art—a DIC Group entity—located in Sakura, Chiba Prefecture, would be 

closed temporarily from late January 2025. However, the Company announced today that it has decided to 

postpone the closure until late March 2025. 

 

Reasons for postponement 

Taking into account visitor numbers since its timely disclosure of related information on August 27, the Company 

has decided to postpone the closure in order to allow more guests to visit the museum beforehand. Specific 

dates will be published promptly on DIC’s global website and the museum’s website once they have been 

finalized. 

 

A final report on the results of the review regarding operation of the museum is scheduled to be published by 

the end of December 2024. 

 

– Ends – 
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